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Mobilizations Begins

As of March 31st the teachers’ contract will officially expire. To signify the end of the contact
QPAT is asking that we all have a morning demonstration on March 31st outside of our
schools while wearing our beautiful buffs (informational image of options included in email).

Following our March demonstration we are asked to collectively wear the buffs once a week,
on Thursdays (or another day that may be better for your entire school/staff). Remember to
take pictures, you can send them to us, or post them using #Hereweare,
#Onestla and tag with @QPAT1864.

In conjunction with the QPAT Provincial Council, on Thursday May 4th,
QPAT will be holding a “May the fourth be with you” visibility action.
Members can dress up as their favorite Star Wars character and join us to
demonstrate. Details will be shared with all members when received.

Save the Date: Saturday, June 10th, 2023:
Province-wide FSE Teachers’ Demonstration at Quebec City.
(More information will be provided soon)

Teachers are also asked to include the banner (attached to email) and the following message
in their email signatures:

I will only be reviewing emails during regular working hours. Thank you.

#Hereweare

Je consulte mes courriels uniquement durant mes heures de travail régulieres. Merci.
#Onestla

(To change your Outlook signature: Go to Settings, select View All Outlook Settings; Click on Compose
and reply)
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- Volunteer Transfers
The date to request a volunteer transfer is April 1, 2023.

- QPAT Workshop Proposals
Date to submit a proposal for the 2023 Convention was extended to March 31st, 2023.

ASK-A-STAFFER:

Monday March 20th, 5pm by zoom

Focus: Maternity/Paternity leaves and Voluntary Transfers
FIND MORE ON OUR WEBSITE
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